
Argentina 
Armenia 
Australia 

Austria 
Bangladesh 

Belarus 
Belgium 

Benin 
Bolivia 

Bosnia Herzegovina 
Botswana 

Brazil 
Bulgaria 

Burkina Faso 
Cameroon 

Canada 
Catalonia 

Chad 
Colombia 
Comoros 

Congo 
Cote d’ lvoire 

Cyprus 
Denmark 

Dominican Republic 
Dutch Caribbean 

Ecuador 
Estonia 
Finland 
France 
Gabon 

Germany 
Ghana 

Greece 
Guatemala 

Guinea 
Haiti 

Honduras 
Hong Kong, China 

Hungary 
Iceland 

India 
Indonesia 

Ireland 
Israel 

Italy 
Japan 
Kenya 
Korea 
Latvia 

Lebanon 
Lithuania 

Luxembourg 
Macao, China 

Macedonia (FYR) 
Madagascar 

Malaysia 
Maldives 

Mali 
Malta 

Mauritius 
Mexico 

Monaco 
Moldova 

Mongolia 
Morocco 

Mozambique 
Namibia 

Nepal 
Netherlands 

New Zealand 
Niger 

Nigeria 
Norway 
Pacific 

Pakistan 
Panama 

Paraguay 
Peru 

Philippines 
Poland 

Portugal 
Puerto Rico 

Romania 
Russia 

Rwanda 
Scotland 
Senegal 

Serbia 
Singapore 

Slovakia 
Slovenia 

South Africa 
Sri Lanka 
Suriname 

Sweden 
Switzerland 

Syria 
Taiwan 

Tanzania 
Thailand 

Togo 
Tunisia 
Turkey 

United Arab Emirates 
Uganda 
Ukraine 

United Kingdom 
United States of America 

Uruguay 
Venezuela 

Vietnam 
West Indies 

Zambia 

Zimbabwe 

Junior Chamber International RockCity 
Worldwide Federation of Young Active Citizens 

 
Henshol Consult, Opposite St. Paul Primary School, Onikolobo, Abeokuta, Ogun, NIGERIA 

Tel: +234 805 111 5858, +234 809 111 5858 
 E-mail: jcirockcity@jci.ng I Website: www.jci.cc, www.jci.ng  

    

                                                        

 

 

25 October, 2016 

 

To our stakeholders:  

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is 

the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that 

comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a 

description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global 

Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  

 

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to some data 

collection challenges. We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able 

to post a COP that describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement 

the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on 

the UN Global Compact website by January 2016 at the latest. Sincerely yours,  

 

 

Ayo Muritala 

Partnership Director  

 

mailto:jcirockcity@jci.ng
http://www.jwww.jci.ngci.cc/

